
 

 

 
 
 

 
PORTS AND YACHTING DIRECTORATE 
 
LOCAL NOTICE TO MARINERS No 97 of 2015 

Our Ref:  TM/PYD/55/98 

29 December 2015 
 
 
 

Further to Local Notice to Mariners No. 61 of 2015  
Re Restoration and revetment of breakwater at il-Veccja, St. Paul's Bay. 

 
 

The Ports and Yachting Directorate, Transport Malta, notifies mariners that further to Local Notice to 
Mariners No 61 of 2015 regarding Restoration and revetment of breakwater at il-Veccja, St. Paul's Bay, 
due to unfavorable weather conditions, works are still ongoing. Local Notice to Mariners No. 61 of 2015 
will remain in force until further notice.  
  
 
 
 
 
  
 
Chart affected: BA 36 
       
 
Positions referred to WGS 84 DATUM. 

 
   


